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7™ October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to the ever increasing budget restraints it is becoming more difficult to supply the range of
materials required for Technology, Art, Craft Needlework and Cooking, which form part of our
Creative Curriculum. As in previous years we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of
£20.00 per child so that we can supply a wider variety of materials that the children can use during
the academic year; this will include food ingredients for cooking in class, so there will now be no
need for parents to supply these. This money may also be used to fund some curriculum events in
school run by outside organisations.

The school will use Pupil Premium money received for those children on Free School Meals for
their contributions.

Although payments are voluntary, if a significant number of parents decline to pay our range of
materials required for the children to take full advantage of these activities will be limited. 1 hope
you will agree that creativity is important to your children’s education and with your support we can
inspire our young designers of the future with a greater variety of quality tools and materials.

If possible, please could you pay your voluntary contributions online.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

HWest

Mrs H. West
Headteacher
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